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“Everything we can be, with Christ in our hearts.” 
 

To the outside world, the second half of the Summer Term may seem like a relaxed and laid back drift into the 
holidays—nothing could be further from the truth! We have had an extremely busy week here at school and the 
children have particularly loved taking part in Fun and Fitness Week. We have enjoyed (in no particular order): 
Dancercise, Early Years, KS1 and KS2 sports days, cooking, sewing, model making, pilates, football,  all nicely 
topped off with the teacher Vs Year 6 rounders match (they won—easily)! We also had a visit from the world’s 
most eminent Bubbleologist. He was certainly the tallest Bubbleologist you would ever meet!  

Looking forward to next year (already), you will find details below of your child’s teacher, and I know that every-
one will build on the positive year that we have had this year. 

In next week’s newsletter, I will be confirming dates for next academic year, so please keep an eye out for those.  

After many years of loyal and dedicated service to 
this school, its pupils and its families, we say fare-
well to two long standing members of staff: Ms. 

Bracaliello and Ms. Whyte are 
both moving on at the end of 
this year.  

In addition, both Ms. Patel and 
Mr. Swanson are moving onto 
fresh challenges.  

I am sure that you would like to join me in thank-
ing all of them for their service, enthusiasm and 
for the goodness they have provided for the 
many, many children that have passed through 
their considerable care.  

Leaving us this year 

Nursery: Ms. Agu 

Reception: Ms. O’Donnell  

Class 1: Ms. Collins 

Class 2: Ms. Robinson (soon to be Mrs. Holden) 

Class 3: Ms. Burry 

Class 4: Ms. Collinson 

Class 5: Ms. Milonas 

Class 6: Mr. Quin 

We extend a warm welcome to Ms. Milonas in Class 
5, who joins us this year, along with Ms. De La Salle, 
who will be taking up the post of Interim Inclusion 
Manager for the Autumn term. 

We will be finalising arrangements for support staff in 
the next week.  

Class Teachers for 2016/17 

Next Week... 

As we enter into the final week of term, here are some notices for events 
to mark the passing of another fantastic year:  

 Leavers’ Mass: On Tuesday 19th July, the Leavers’ Mass takes 
place at the school at 7pm.  

 End of Year Mass: takes place on Wednesday 20th July, here at 
the school at 10am. All are welcome.  

 Year 6 Peace Variety Show: On Thursday 21st July at 10am. Come 
along and watch our year 6 class sign off in their own inimitable 
style. All welcome.  

 End of Term: school closes at 1:30pm on Thursday 21st July  


